
Lewis, 
  
Please let this email serve as our formal request to the city to expand the Riverview Landing open 
container district to include all undeveloped land remaining in the Riverview Landing master plan area 
located between Riverview Road and the Chattahoochee River. Doing so will allow our phase two 
development to bring additional destination based retailers to the development. Please let me know if 
you have any questions regarding this request.  
  
Thanks.  
  
Chuck Young | Partner | EVP      

Prestwick Companies 

3715 Northside Parkway, NW 
Building 200, Suite 175 
Atlanta, GA 30327 
404-949-3892 (o) 
404-285-0664 (c) 
  

 
  
 
 


